
Some important notes: 

 We are looking forward to dancing the night away at our School Disco on Thursday.  All return slips including 

meal orders must be returned tomorrow. 

 On Friday, 26 October our Mini Vinnies will be organising a Socktober Fundraiser to raise awareness and 

funds for Catholic Mission.  All students are invited to wear crazy socks and bring in a gold coin donation. 

 All parents/carers are invited to attend the 3-6 Assembly this Friday at 8:20 am. 

 Please join me for a relaxed chat whilst enjoying a coffee or tea at our Principal’s Coffee & Chat morning on 
Monday, 29 October at 8:20 am.  This is a chance to raise any items you would like to chat about in a relaxed 
environment.  

 We hope to see lots of new faces at the Parent Advisory Group Meeting being held next Monday, 29 October.  
This group provides a forum where parents/carers and staff can collaborate on matters that make St Brendan’s 
a great school and is an opportunity for parents/carers to be involved.  Attached is an outline of topics that will 
be discussed on Monday including voting for new committee positions in 2019.  Please email the school 
(sblm@dbb.catholic.edu.au) if you have any items you would like added to the agenda.   

 The Catholic Schools Office would like to invite all parents and carers to attend a Parent Retreat Day on  
Friday, 2 November.  Please refer to the attached flyer for more information.  This is a great opportunity to take 
some time out to Rest, Refresh and Renew.  

 Just a reminder that our Clothing Pool and Parent Room are open Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 
8:00 am.  Donations of quality used school uniforms are always appreciated.  

 Donations are currently needed for our Community Pantry.  Donations from the Community Pantry are used to 
make food hampers to help families experiencing difficulties.  Items needed are toiletries, washing powder and 
non-perishable food items.  All donations are gratefully appreciated. 

Every morning there is a new sunrise, a new day and a new blessing; make the most of it and enjoy every day.  
Have a happy week!! 

Kellie Prendergast 
Acting Principal 

St Brendan’s NETMA 
Week 2, Term 4 

Monday, 22 October 2018 

Speak to your children as if they are  

the wisest, kindest, most beautiful  

and magical humans on earth,  

for what they believe  

is what they will become.  

Brooke Hampton  

mailto:sblm@dbb.catholic.edu.au


IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR: 

Thu 25 Oct: School Disco -  

Infants - 5 pm to 6:10 pm 

Primary - 6:15 pm to 7:30 pm 

Fri 26 Oct: Socktober Fundraiser for Catholic Mission 

(Students can wear crazy socks to school) 

3-6 Assembly (8:20 am)  

Mon 29 Oct: Principal’s Coffee & Chat (8:20 am) 

Parent Advisory Group Meeting (6:00 pm) 

Wed 31 Oct: Kinder Transition (8:45 am - 10:15 am) 

Thu 8 Nov: Touch Gala Day 

Fri 9 Nov: Kindergarten Excursion  

(Australian Reptile Park) 

Wed 14 Nov: Kinder Transition (8:45 am - 10:15 am) 

15 & 16 Nov: Year 5 Camp 

Fri 16 Nov: Kindy Club (8:40 am) 

Wed 21 Nov: Year 6 Captains - Rotary Club Dinner 

Fri 23 Nov: Kindy Club (8:40 am) 

Fri 30 Nov: Teddy Bears’ Picnic - Kindergarten (9:30 am) 

Mon 10 Dec: Year 2 Swim Program at Morisset Pool  
(12:30 pm - 1:30 pm) 
Christmas Carols  
(5:15 pm with dinner from 4:30 pm) 

Tue 11 Dec: Year 2 Swim Program at Morisset Pool  

(12:30 pm - 1:30 pm) 

Wed 12 Dec: End of Year and Thanksgiving Mass (9 am) 

Year 2 Swim Program at Morisset Pool  

(12:30 pm - 1:30 pm) 

Thu 13 Dec: Year 2 Swim Program at Morisset Pool  

(12:30 pm - 1:30 pm) 

Fri 14 Dec: Year 6 Point Wolstoncroft Excursion 

Year 2 Swim Program at Morisset Pool  

(12:30 pm - 1:30 pm) 

Mon 17 Dec: Swimming Carnival (Swansea Pool) 

Year 6 Thanksgiving Mass (5:15 pm) 

Wed 19 Dec: LAST DAY OF TERM 4 

 

Fancy Dress Disco 
Thursday, 25 October  2018 

 

Session One - Kindergarten to Year 2:   
5:00 pm - 6:10 pm 

 

Session Two - Year 3 to Year 6:   
6:15pm -7:30pm 

 

The disco is FREE of charge and  
children can dress up if they wish. 

 

There will be face painting and coloured hairspray  
available on the night.   

 

Students can order a meal deal  
at the cost of $2 per child.   

 

All return slips must be received by  
Tuesday, 23 October 2018. 






